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Hartfel Foundation – The Box Dance Studio 
 

2190 Canal St., Orange (Supersports Gym Complex) 
Non-Profit ID # 01-0699643 

 

Dance studio serving students ages 4 – adult. 
Training in ballet, jazz, yoga, pilates and adult 
ballet. 

Winter Session:  January 7 through March 
Call for schedule and pricing 

 

714-925-9806 or www.hartfel.org                             
thebox@hartfel.org 

 
 

GIRLS SCOUTS’ & PAT NIXON’S  
96TH BIRTHDAY 

“Space Station Girl Scouts Countdown to 100” 
Richard Nixon Library and Birthplace 

Free Admission 
Sunday, March 16, 2008  
11:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

The Board of Education of the Orange Unified 
School District held its Annual Organizational 
Meeting, on December 13, 2007.  The Board of 
Education elected the following new officers for 
2008: 
 

Wes Poutsma, President 
Melissa J. Smith, Vice President 
Kimberlee Nichols, Clerk 
Rick Ledesma, Member 
Kathryn A. Moffat, Member 
John H. Ortega, Member 
Steve Rocco, Member 

 
2008 Board Meeting Dates 

 
School Board meetings begin at 7:30 p.m. and are 
scheduled as follows for the remainder of 2008: 
 

February 7  July 24 
February 21 August 21 
March 6  September 11 
March 20  September 25 
April 17  October 16 
May 8  October 30 
May 22  November 13 
June 5  December 11 
June 19   

 
No School – All Schools 

 
Lincoln Day Observed………Fri.) Feb. 15, 2008 
Washington Day………….(Mon.) Feb. 18, 2008 

www.orangeusd.org/downloads/calendar.pdf 
 
 
 

OUSD HOTLINE – 628•4277  
 

The Orange Unified School District has set up a 
"HOTLINE" for anyone in the community to call to report 
information regarding any issue in the district. Please call 
the hotline to prevent event from happening or to provide 
information to the district regarding events that have 
occurred, such as vandalism, graffiti, substance abuse, 
bullying, child endangerment, child abuse, weapons, 
theft, or any issue. Anonymous tips are welcomed and 
your calls will remain confidential. 

 
Orange Regional Competitive Aquatics 

 

Year-round competitive swimming and  
water polo teams 

As a member of USA Swimming and US Water Polo, 
ORCA provides swimming and water polo programs to 

children and families in our community.  Whether you are 
just learning how to swim or are an advanced swimmer or 
water polo player, we have the program and professional 

staff to meet your needs. 
 

Swim Team: Groups starting from 5:30 PM to 6:30 PM for 
45 minutes to two hours depending on the group; M/W/F at 
Villa Park and T/TH at El Modena H.S.  Rates start at $80 

per month with discounts available if paying quarterly.  
Sibling discounts are also available. 

 

Water Polo: 6:30 to 8:00 PM.  M/W practices at El Modena 
and T/TH at Villa Park H.S.  Three month season starts at 

$300 with sibling discounts available. 
For more information, please visit our website at     

www.orca-aquatics.com or all us directly at 
714-648-2111. 

Non-Profit ID #33-0646979 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Due to impending budget cuts, the March 2008 issue will be the last 
printed issue of the OUSD Community Bulletin Board for the 2007-08 
school year.   Future issues will be sent out via the OUSD Listserv and 
posted on the District website only (not printed or distributed) at 
www.orangeusd.org/news.asp. 
 
It is unknown at this time if printing of the Community Bulletin Board will be 
reinstated next school year. 
 
The District will continue its partnership with School News Roll Call.  This 
newspaper is distributed to all elementary students within the Orange 
Unified School District as well as all OUSD staff members six times per 
year.  In addition, the newspaper is distributed to local libraries, and other 
businesses.  It is also posted in its entirety on both the OUSD website and 
the School News Roll Call website. 
 
For information regarding advertising rates and distribution dates, please 
contact Kay Coop directly at School News Roll Call.  She may be reached 
at 562-493-3193 or kay@schoolnewsrollcall.com. 

 
 

www.schoolnewsrollcall.com 
 
 
Thank you for understanding. 


